
 
 
 

Medbourne Neighbourhood Plan Advisory Committee (MNPAC) 

Your Village Needs You!! 
Can you spare 15 minutes to come and have your say about 

future planning and development in Medbourne?   

Drop into Medbourne Village Hall 

 anytime between 10am and 1pm  

on Saturday 18th June. 
Last year many of you answered a Parish Council questionnaire 

about the future of Medbourne and whether you wanted a 
Neighbourhood Plan. Most people said 'yes'. To make this 

Neighbourhood Plan happen we need to find out more about the 
things you think are important.  

The Neighbourhood Plan isn't just about housing, it is about the 
whole village and what you want it to be like in the future. 

Come along for a chat, a cuppa  

and some cake. 



 
 
 

Medbourne Neighbourhood Plan Advisory Committee (MNPAC) 

We want you to tell us - 
• What is important to you about Medbourne? 
• What views and green spaces do we want to keep? 
• Are there other services that we need?  
• Do we need to do more to encourage small local 

businesses? 
• What kind of houses do we need? What should they look 

like? 

This is your chance to have a say in what Medbourne will be like 
in the future. The Harborough District Council options being 
considered may require 35-40 houses to be built in Medbourne 
over the next 15 years.  Come and have your say on what type of 
houses these are and where they are built.  

The Medbourne Neighbourhood Plan will be a statutory part of 
planning so it is vital that it reflects the wishes of the village 
community. 

Information about the Medbourne Neighbourhood Plan Advisory Committee 
(MNPAC) can be found on the Neighbourhood Planning pages of the Parish 
website or telephone Bernadette Lee (MNPAC Chair) on 01858 565648. 


